
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
August 9, 2021 
 
To: All 2021 Area Delegates 

 

From: Steve Smith, Conference Coordinator 
 Nay Williams, Conference Assistant 
 
Re: Possible delay of the 71st Conference Final Report print edition  
 

 
As summer progresses, we are nearing the release date for the 2021 Final Conference 
report in print.  As you may know, it was our plan to have the print version available in 
mid- to late-August.  However, our provider for the print version has indicated that delivery 
of the print edition could be delayed due to Covid-related protocols.   

We thank you for your service and appreciate your patience as we work through this 
particular challenge.   

As scheduled, we are happy to report that the anonymity-protected, digital version of the 
2021 Final Conference report is now posted to the Conference dashboard. 

 

 


